
   Forest Township Planning Commission 

          Regular Meeting 

             Forest Township Hall 

             September 08, 2015   

 

Chairperson Breckenridge called meeting to order at 7:03pm. 

Members present: Bob Breckenridge; Dan Stinson; Debbie Hiltz; Mark Martin 

Recording Secretary: Lisa Margrif 

Members absent: Dawn Jones 

MaryAnn Price attended to go over Covenant Hills email about there “worship 

music festival” in 2016 that they had responded to the concerns from August 11, 

2015 meeting. 

Dan Stinson moved Mark Martin seconded to approve the minutes of the August 

11, 2015 meeting. 

Old Business: Covenant Hills sent back email covering all the concerns from the 

August 11, 2015 meeting concerning there August 2016 “worship music festival”. 

Motion was passed by all five members present to allow Covenant Hills to have 

their event in 2016. 

New Business: Pack Lite 

It was discussed weather to keep pack lite industrial. Board came to conclusion to 

keep it like it is right now.  

 

Chairperson Breckenridge adjourned the meeting at 7:40pm. 

 

Submitted by Lisa Margrif, Recording Secretary.     


